
Government of Western Australia 
Department of Planning 

Mark Warner 
Committee Clark 
Standing Committee on Estimates and Financial Operations 
Parliament House 
Perth WA 6000 

Dear Mr Warner 

1 .) DEC: 2015 

ESTIMATES AND FINACIAL OPERATIONS COMMITTEE 2014-15 ANNUAL REPORT 
HEARINGS. DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING, WEDNESDAY 9 DECEMBER 2015 

I provide the following correction to the above committee transcript. 

On page 7 of the transcript I stated 

Ms Burrows. "But certainly in the last six months there has been quite detailed discussion 
between ourselves and the Sire of Kalamunda with respect to the planning of those precincts. ··, · 
We are now working with Kalamunda to prepare the district structure plan that is currently with 
the department for reporting to the commission, so we have worked with our colleagues on 
that in doing a wider planning for that area, understanding that there is future planning to come 
- or detailed planning." 

I provided incorrect factual information as underlined above and request that my response be 
amended substituting to the underlined wording with "The Shire of Kalamunda has prepared a 
district structure plan .................... " 

Yours sincerely 

Sue Burrows 
Assistant Director General - Perth and Peel Planning 
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